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8/27/2017
 
From: Rita Mines Evans Cannabis Cultivator
To: State Water Board
 
I am writing this letter in response to receiving your letter for public comment.  I have spent enormous amounts of money,
time, effort and hard manual work into getting my property compliant for the regional water board order.
 
Engineering has been done. I have been working at it non-stop for almost 3 years. I have another fix to a culvert. Plus one
more culvert to put in, along with a minor drainage pool fix. That is what Fish and Wildlife, Stormer, from the State water
board, and my engineer agreed to when on my property last month.
 
So I am begging you to Grandfather my property into the state water board resource plan, PLEASE! It will destroy the small
farmer if not. I feel people who put everything into compliance early should not be punished. No one will fix their problems
and the environment will suffer. Not a positive result. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Rita Mines Evans

Public Comment
Cannabis General Order
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